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Wednesday, 03 July 2024 

 

Pyjama or Sportswear Day 

 

This year, as part of our school contribution, we have linked up with The Horizon 

Charity. Their mission is to create a fairer, more equal start in life for every young 

person in Haringey and Enfield. The charity supports children and young people to 

access the arts, sports, academia, technology and experiences. 

 

To support the charity, the School Council asked their classes to put forward 

suggestions for fund raising ideas. By popular demand, they suggested holding a 

combined pyjama or sportswear day.  

Therefore, on Tuesday 9th July we are holding a pyjama or sportswear day. The 

children can choose their preference.  

 

Please dress appropriately for the weather and for health and safety reasons please 

ensure your child wears appropriate foot wear, NO slippers to be worn. 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 to help raise funds for this worthy charity. 

 

 

 


